
 

 
 

2016 Annual Enrollment Concludes  
 
The Office of Group Benefits (OGB) 2016 Annual Enrollment period (Oct. 1 – Nov. 15, 2015) has 
ended.  Members may continue to access 2016 plan year information on the Annual Enrollment 
website: http://annualenrollment.groupbenefits.org/  
 
For further questions about eligibility, please contact your Human Resources office or call OGB 
Customer Service at 1-800-272-8451. 
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